
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian  
 

Today we have returned the green forms completed in your child’s 16+ interviews. They will be bringing 
them home for you to look at and to add any comments, as well as to sign to confirm you are happy with 
their choices at this time. These should be returned to their form tutors no later than 
Monday 27th November. The forms will tell you what they have shared as their intentions, and should they 
wish to come to Ecclesbourne Sixth Form it will highlight their choices for A level and BTEC courses.  The 
form will also highlight what support has been recommended and put in place by school to help with their 
applications for apprenticeships, college and Ecclesbourne 6th Form.  

We will interview every student again after their mocks and at that stage we will allow any changes of 
choices to be made to A level and BTEC choices and their extended curriculum. Details of all courses can be 
found on the school website under the 6th form section course. There you can also find all the presentations 
from our open evening, to help assist students with their choices. It’s also at this time that offers of places 
will be made and official letters sent out. These offers will be based on mock and final projected grades. 
Those choosing to go elsewhere or not making entry requirements will be supported to ensure that they 
have completed applications and have places ready for September 2024. 

If you have any questions, please ask. 

Kind regards 

 

Hannah Weller 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


